
 
 
From: Projects at MRA [mailto:projec[REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 3:42 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: A terrible time for authors and publsihers, thanks to the DOJ lawsuit 
 
I am a literary agent representing 60 plus authors and like so many in our industry I have been 
simply appalled at the recent lawsuit brought forward by the DOJ targeting publishers, a suit that 
would help bring an end to a competitive book market and allow  Amazon to come ten steps 
closer to becoming a monopoly that would certainly not be in the public's interest. Please register 
my concern with those considering the fairness of this case. We have so much to lose as a 
culture if the DOJ wins this one. 
  
  
Marly Rusoff 
www.rusoffagency.com 
 




